
MONDAY MOTIVATION

A new month, a better YOU! Keep those skills sharp!

At ACCCA we’re all about professional development and we’re constantly working to
help you sharpen the skills you already have, and add some new tools to your arsenal. In
fact, it’s not just about webinars and online conferences. There are other ways to put
yourself out there and gain some valuable experience.

Did you know that right now ACCJC is looking for applicants to serve on their Peer
Review teams? Consider this…ACCJC reviews (and when needed, revises) its
Accreditation Standards every 10 years, in accordance with the Policy on Review of
Accreditation Standards and right now they’re building a collaborative and transparent
process by working with professionals from the field as the 2025 Standards are drafted.

Today they launched their Standards Review website, and officially began accepting
applications for Peer Writing and Peer Reading team members who will work in
partnership with ACCJC staff to develop the draft Standards that will be presented to
the field for feedback. Applications are being accepted through March 1, 2021 and
successful candidates will be selected to reflect the professional, institutional,
geographic, and demographic diversity of ACCJC’s membership. Consider enhancing your
accreditation IQ by serving as either a peer writing or peer reading team member!

If you have any questions or comments about the process, please email
communications@accjc.org.
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​If you’re working toward equity
and diversity at your institution,
our friends at 25th Hour have
put together a webinar with the
latest information. EQUITY
AVENGERS: Leading the Charge
for Equity and Inclusion on
February 4, 2021 features Keith
Curry, President at Compton
College and Pam Luster, San
Diego Mesa’s President—well
known for their work and
expertise in this area.

Their program is a great
opportunity to gather some intel
on this essential skill.

Lastly, this is the final week of registration for the upcoming 2021 ACCCA Summit
you’ve heard so much about. From Surviving to Thriving: Hope and Strategies for
Administrators on February 18th, and its companion Pre-Summit opportunity to
advance your career on February 17th offers a rich and diverse approach to building
your momentum and keeping it going. If you haven’t registered yet, stop what you’re
doing and go register today!

Our Webinar series team is also hard at work, building up a new menu of options that
will be released next month. The new edition will feature something for everyone on all
the trending issues and topics, at no cost, so adding information and best practices to
your professional development pantry is a great use of your time, so stock up now!

Have a great week!

Your friends at ACCCA
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